



P.O. Box 171~ Bremen, ME

Cheryl Ferrara, Member Wendy Pieh, Member

Ordinance Review Committee, August 28, 2025, at 2:15 p.m.

- Attendance
 Members Present: Steve Wallace, Wendy Pieh, Cheryl Ferrara
- 2. Meeting called to order at 2:15 p.m.
- 3. The committee discussed the Shoreland Zoning Ordinance in light of the changes the Maine Department of Environmental Protection required the town to make as condition for approval. Incorporating the changes would move the Bremen SZO to approved.

After review, the committee questioned why several conditional changes were made. Chairman Wallace will contact Mr. Colin Clark at the Maine Department of Environmental Protection for clarification.

After Steve discusses the required changes with Mr. Clark, the ORC will reconvene.

The changes that were not questioned by the committee will be incorporated into the SZO after those being questioned are resolved.

Respectfully Submitted, Cheryl Ferrara Recording Secretary